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MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS  
Sat   11 June 5.30 pm   St George’s Eiley Mitchell RIP (nee Ginnivan) 
Sun  12 June  

 
9.30 am   St George’s 
11.15 am Holy Spirit 
 
6.00 pm   St George’s 

People of the Parish 
Holy Souls and those who have  
   no one to pray for them 
Priest’s own intention 

Mon 13 June 9.30 am   St George’s In thanksgiving, St Anthony 

Tue  14 June 9.30 am   St George’s Priest’s own intention 
Wed 15 June 9.30 am   St George’s       Holy Souls in Purgatory and the 

                                              conversion of sinners 
Thu  16 June 9.30 am   St George’s For the victims of violence and war, 

   especially in the USA and Ukraine 
Fri    17 June 9.30 am   St George’s For the recently dead of our parish 
Sat   18 June 
          

9.30 am   St George’s 
5.30 pm   St George’s 

For prisoners and their families 
For all the people of the parish  
   and the clergy 

Sun  19 June 

 
9.30 am   St George’s 
 
11.15 am Holy Spirit 
6.00 pm   St George’s 

For refugees fleeing from war  
   and violence 
Priest’s own intention 
The Docherty family, living and 
    deceased 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY SPIRIT 

       As we mark this wonderful occasion, let us pray 
that God the Father, Son and Holy Spirit, will 
bless each and every one of us as we seek to 
draw closer to the Lord, and truly become one 
body in Christ. Like the Blessed Trinity, we 
may be two parts, St.Georges and Holy Spirit, 
but we are one parish.  Let us truly rejoice in 
our ‘oneness’ and make a concrete effort to 
work and pray together for the building up of 

our parish community. 
Most Holy Trinity, Father, Son and Holy Spirit, 

please draw me into a relationship of love with You 
who are one God and three divine persons. May the 

mystery and beauty of your life become more known and loved by me each day 
through the gift of prayer. Jesus, I trust in you. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

A BLESSED SACRAMENT PROCESSION led by Bishop 

Patrick will be taking place on Sunday,                      

19th June starting at 2 pm from St Mary’s Church, 

Hyson Green and ending at 4 pm approximately at 

the Cathedral, finishing with prayers at the tomb of 

the Venerable Mary Potter. Join Catholics across the 

Diocese as we witness to the joy of our faith 

through the streets of Nottingham. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
ARE YOU DISCERNING GOD’S CALL?   If you are you interested in learning 
more about the diocesan priesthood please contact Fr Neil Peoples (Vocations 
Director) or Fr Liam Carpenter (Assistant Vocations Director) on 0115 950 1064 or 
email  nottinghamvocations@hotmail.co.uk  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Bishops of England & Wales invite you to return to Mass from 

Pentecost.   They say ‘Our fundamental Christian duty is to worship 

God by participating in the celebration of Mass.   Attending Mass on 

Sundays and Holy Days is the greatest of all privileges, sometimes 

referred to as “the Sunday Obligation.”   You can read the full 

invitation on the website 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
RODSLEY PILGRIMAGE takes place on Sunday, 26th June.  Meet as usual at the 
corner barn, Rodsley crossroads 3.00 pm for 3.15 pm procession. Bishop Patrick is 
the main concelebrate. See poster for more information. 

 

CONFESSIONS:       SATURDAY ONLY:   10:15 – 10:45 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SAINTS THIS WEEK:   
Mon 13 June: St Anthony of Padua, Priest and Doctor of the Church 
Thurs 16 June: St Richard of Chichester, Bishop 
Sat  18 June:    Saturday Mass in honour of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Useful Information: 

 

Hospital Chaplaincy:   If you or a family member is in 

hospital and would like a visit by a Priest and/or 

Eucharistic Minister please inform the parish office as the 

Hospital staff will not automatically let us know. Please 

contact us and leave a message 01332 767038 or speak to 

the ward staff.  

 

Baptisms:  Please complete the online forms on our 

website and return via email. You will be contacted to 

book a date but you must give at least two months’ 

notice as you will be required to attend a preparation 

course first. 

 

Weddings:  Please complete an enquiry form online on 

our website and return via email You will be contacted to 

book a date but you must give at least 6 months’ notice 

as you will be required to attend a marriage preparation 

course first. 

 

Newsletter:   If you wish to place a notice in the 

Newsletter, please send an email to the parish email 

address.  Must be received by 12 noon on Tuesday. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REFURBISHMENT ST GEORGE’S CHURCH 

The Lady Chapel is now well under way to being completed, the 
new lighting throughout the church is in place. Painting continues. 
We are working towards completion for next weekend. Thank you 
again for all your patience during the disruption but we will have a 
wonderful vibrant place of worship once completed.   Fr Alan.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

CALLING FOUNDATION GOVERNORS 
7.00-8.30pm 22 June, online 

Are you looking for a way 
to live out your faith and 
serve the local community 
at the same time?  
Become a Foundation 
Governor!   The diocese 
invite you to a virtual 
information session about 
being a foundation 
governor in one of our 
Catholic schools. Please 

see the poster on the parish notice board. For further information, 
please contact: Julie Sweeney at the Diocesan Education Service 
(julie.sweeney@nottingham-des.org.uk). 
. 
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